
 
 

 
Notice of Intention to Amend Sign By-law 399-2002 

 Rail Bridge Banners 
 

Pursuant to Procedure By-Law 160-2004, as amended, take notice that the City of 
Brampton intends to consider an amendment to the Sign By-law 399-2002, as 
amended.  
 
On Monday, May 6, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers, City Hall, the 
Planning and Development Committee will consider the following proposed amendment 
to the Sign By-law:  
 

• Updating the By-law to accommodate revised dimensions for bridge 
banners for the purpose of City branding and bridge beautification, located 
adjacent to digital signs on the CN Rail bridge overpass locations. 
 

Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Planning and Development 
Committee meeting or making a written submission, should contact the City Clerk’s 
Office, no later than 4:30 pm, Thursday, May 2, 2024.  
 
During the meeting, the public may also submit questions regarding decisions made at 
the meeting via email to the City Clerk at cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca, to be 
introduced during the Public Question Period section of the meeting.  
 
Information regarding the report on this matter is available for review on the City website 
or by contacting:  
 
Ross Campbell 
Manager, Zoning & Sign By-law Services, Building Division,   
905-874-2442, ross.campbell@brampton.ca  
 
In the event that Committee chooses to refer or defer consideration of the matter, no 
further public notice will be given.  
 
April 25, 2024  
 
S. Hans, Acting City Clerk  
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2  
905.874.2116   TTY: 905.874.2130   Fax: 905.874.2119  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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